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No. BSNL/7-3|SR/2015

To
Shri Prahlad Rai
General Secretary,
AIBSNLEA

Sub: Notice for resuming the deferred organization actions to protest against the arbitrary

recruitment of Management Trainees and non-seftlement of long pending HR issues in

BSNL-reg.

Ref: United Forum of BSNL Executives Association letter no. CHQ/UF/Exe.
Asso./AIBSNLEA AIGETOA/4 dated 24th June, 2015

Sir,
ln continuation to this office letter of even number dated 07.O7.2015 vide which an

appeal was made te withdraw your notice for the proposed agitational programme and to have

the issues further deliberated on a mutually convenient date and time. A meeting of

representatives of United Forum of BSNL Executives Association with Director (HR) was held

on 07.07.2015 at 14.30 Hrs and the issues of the forum were further discussed. As the CPSU

Cadre hierarchy is under discussion, the management has decided to defer the MT Exam. by

six months . The details of status and progress on other issues will be informed to you within

a week.

2. As such in the overall interest of the company and to maintain industrial peace and

harmony, on behalf of BSNL Management, I would request you to kindly withdraw your notice

for the proposed agitational programme forthwith.

Yours faithfully,

(Shameem Akhta0
Sr. GM (SR), BSNL C.O.

Copy to:

;
1. ES to CMD, BSNL
2. ESs to All Directors, BSNL Board.
3. AllCGMs, BSNL
4. GM (Admn.), BSNL C.O.

1ID.

(A GOVERNMENT OF INDtA ENTERPRTSE)
SR CELL. Corporate Office

8th Fioor, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Flarish Chandra Mathur Lane,
Janpath, New Delhi-110 OOI

Dated: 07 -07-2015

APPEAL

-

ShriR.P. Shahu,
General Secretary,
AIGETOA


